LETTER TO THE EDITOR
Octaber 17,2019

Commissioner of the Revenue Elizabeth Hamlett is experienced in the field of property
assessment. Liz has eamed the reputation among commissioners throughout the
Commonwealth as an extremely competent and trustworthy advocate for the citizens of
Lunenburg County. By successfully completing the Virginia Commissioners of the
Revenue Association propeﬁy assessment education curriculum, Liz achieved the level of
Master Commissioner of the Revenue early in her tenure and serves with this distinction.
This accomplishment places her in a group of the most proficient Commissioners in
Virginja'. Liz also plays a vital role in our Association as Secretary. Her excellent service
earned her the 2019 President’s Award at our Annual Conference. Her professionalism is

widely respected by her colleagues.

Commissioner Hamlett conscientiously serves Lunenburg County. She is committed to
providing fair and equitable property assessments for all taxpaying citizens. She is an
advocate for veterans who qualify for property tax exemptions. She is an advocate for
businesses and individuals alike, ensuring that none should ever pay more than their fair
share of taxes. And as a qualified income tax consultant, citizens trust her to prepare their

tax returns annually.

Master Commissioner Elizabeth Hamlett and her excellent staff provide many necessary
services for the citizens of Lunenburg County. I represent a group of commissioners who
respect Liz Hamlett as one of our best. I respectfully ask the citizens of Lunenburg

County to re-elect her as your Commissioner of the Revenue.






Sincerely,

Commissioners of the Revenue Association of Virginia.

(For confirmation purposes, my contact number is 276-337-1967.)






